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EATONIA  

NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page$17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

 

 

CEMETERY MAINTENANCE 

TENDER 

The Town of Eatonia requires someone to 

cut grass and trim around the grave sites 

Must have own equipment 
 

Submit tenders per cut for approximately 

3 – 5 cuts for the year 
 

For more information on this tender 

contact the town office at 967-2251 

 

A tender must be submitted in a  

sealed envelope marked 

 “Cemetery Maintenance Tender” 

addressed to the: 
 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

Tenders must be received at the                              

Town Office by 5:00 p.m. on 

 March 9, 2015 

Lowest, or any tender, 

 not necessarily accepted 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 22
nd

 of 

each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your ad.  

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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SUMMER STUDENTS 

REQUIRED 
 

The Town of Eatonia requires two 

summer students to work 

in the Public Works Department to 

cut grass, tend to flowers and 

trees, pick garbage and other 

miscellaneous duties.   

 

Must have a valid driver’s license   

 

The positions are to start around 

the beginning of May, 2015 and  

the beginning of July, 2015  

 

For more information on  

this position contact the  

Town Office at 

 306-967-2251 

 

Applications can be sent to: 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

Fax to 306-967-2267 

Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 

 

 

TOWN OF EATONIA AWARD 
SPONSORED BY THE TOWN 

OF EATONIA 
In an effort to support and recognize the 
youth in our community, the Town of 
Eatonia is bestowing an award to a 
deserving student of Eaton School.   
This award will be given to an individual 
who has made an outstanding 
contribution to enhance the quality of life 
for the citizens of the Town. 
To be eligible, this student must meet the 

following criteria: 
1. Must currently attend grade 10, 11 

or 12 at Eaton High School 
2. Must have demonstrated various 

volunteer involvement throughout the 
community. 

3. Must demonstrate good work ethic, be 
in good academic standing and present 
an overall willingness to assist others. 

The successful nominee will be 
given an award of $200 which will 
be presented at Color Night 2015. 

To nominate an individual or 
individuals, forms can be picked up 

at the town office 
Deadline for nominations is April 30, 2015 

mailto:eatonia@
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Town of Eatonia Town of 
Eatonia News 
BYLAW NO. 5/14 

Effective January 1, 2015 the garbage collection 

and recycling fees have increased. You will notice 

this increase on the next billing sent out in March. 

RATES TO BE CHARGED FOR THE 

COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL OF SOLID 

WASTES 

 

BI-MONTHLY RATES:   

    

Residential Rates - Garbage Collection 

Per Household         $26.62   

 

Commercial Rates - Garbage Collection  

Per Business with Garbage Collected Twice a 

Week          $29.28    

Per Business with Garbage Collected Once a 

Week           $26.62   

 

Institutional - Garbage Collection  

Churches         $26.62   

Personal Care Home  $26.62   

School   $26.62   

 

Recycling Fees - Recycle Bins 

Residential Recycling   $5.00   

(Mandatory with all residential households) 

 

 

 

Bins located at 102 2
nd

 Ave East 

North of the Town Shop 

 

 

 

Accepted/Not Accepted Recyclables At Recycling 

Bins 
 

Acceptable Recyclables:  

- Paper Products including cardboard (flattened, 

placed loose in bin), magazines, newspaper, 
office paper and assorted paper products 

- Tin/Metal/Aluminum/Steel (Must be rinsed 

and placed in clear bags) including soup cans, 

beverage containers, vegetable cans, etc.  

- Plastic Containers (Must be rinsed and placed 

in clear bags): 
 

CODE EXAMPLES 

#1  Soft drink, water bottles, 

mouthwash bottles, peanut butter 

containers, salad dressing 

containers, vegetable oil containers 

#2  Milk jugs, juice bottles, bleach, 

detergent, shampoo bottles, yogurt 

containers, household cleaner 

bottles, cereal box liners, butter 
tubs, toiletries bottles 

#3 Window cleaner bottles, detergent 

bottles, shampoo bottles, clear food 

packaging 

#4 Squeezable bottles, bread bags, 

shopping bags 

#5 Some yogurt containers, syrup 

bottles, ketchup bottles, straws, 

medicine bottles 

#6 Disposable plates and cups, meat 

trays, egg cartons, carry out 

containers, compact disc cases 

#7 Three (3) and five (5) gallon water 

bottles, certain food containers, 

computer cases, iPod cases 

   

Non-Acceptable Recyclables:  

- Styrofoam  

- Wires and Cables  

- Glass  

- Contaminated Fibre  

PLEASE DO NOT PUT GARBAGE IN THE BINS 

Bins located at 102 2
nd

 Ave East 

North of the Town Shop 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.dilligot.com/site/medias/Symbole_recyclage_2.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.dilligot.com/recyclage-emballage,us,8,49.cfm&h=175&w=450&tbnid=HnqbsZOibxZ4fM:&zoom=1&docid=-N_y_Gv_7ciNFM&ei=4dJGVOaEOce3yASM5oLgBw&tbm=isch&ved=0CDoQMygyMDI4ZA&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=893&page=7&start=141&ndsp=26
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Town of Eatonia News Cont’d 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2015 taxes. The 

following discounts will be applied to any 

tax payments made during that month: 

      March – 4% 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 

 

Business Licenses – We mailed out the 

notices. Please make your payment as 

soon as possible. Thank You. 

 

Pet Licenses – Please renew your 

licenses as soon as possible. If your pet 

already has a license, please remember to 

bring the license number in when you 

come in to renew.  

Pam Wake- Bylaw Officer 

306-460-8056 or 306-460-9385 (Alt.) 

 

 

 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 

Mon, Weds, Fri------->1-6 

Tues, Thurs, Sat---->9-12 (Noon) 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

 

 
     

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
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Eatonia’s Annual 
St.Patrick’s Day 

Stew Supper 
 

Come and Join us for 
stew supper on 

Tuesday, March 17th 

at 
The Community Hall 
from 5:00-7:00pm 

Prices are:  
Adults-$12.00 
Students-$8.00 

6 & Under-$4.00 
Everyone welcome!! 

 
              

Eatonia Post Office wishes 

to advise our customers in 

a change of times for mail 

arrival and dispatch. 

Incoming mail arrives at 

9:00am. Cut off is10:50am 

for the mail to leave at 

11:00am 
             

 
 

 

Saint Patrick’s 

CWL Tea and Bake Sale 

Coffee tea and dainties 

Raffles and Door prizes 

Youth tea table 

Sat. March 14th 

2:00 till 3:30 pm 

St Joseph’s Church Basement 

Everyone Welcome 
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The Eatonia Campground Committee Will 
once again be running the hot booth at 
Kramer’s Annual Consignment auction 
being held in Eatonia On April 4, 2015 

If anyone is interested in helping out that 
day or would like to donate pies, please 

contact, Debbie Adams  
@ 967-2201 

Thank you from the Campground 
Committee 

        

 

 
EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  

967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-

2279 

  

 

Eatonia Community Co-operative 

Screenings Project 

Thanks to the following for their 

donations: 

Vern Wagner 

Todd Schimpf 

Ray & Leah Cooper 

Stan Stusrud 

Ken McBride 

Brent McBride 

Devan Punter 

Also to Lee’s Grain Cleaning for use of 

the truck, Debbie Bredy and Marsollier 

Petroleum for gas. 

 

GRAND OPENING 
Owner Operator 

Carmen Tadich 

306-967-2828 

C. Tadich Designs 
Specializing in Edible Sensations,  

Beautiful Creations and Custom Designs 

214 Main St. Eatonia, Sask. 

March 14, 2015 

10 am to 4 pm 
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        Communities In Bloom 
The Town of Eatonia missed out on the benefits of 

the C. I. B. program last year. Therefore we are 

looking towards revitalizing the C.I.B. program and 

community pride, with the development of 

landscaping, floral displays, environmental 

awareness, general tidiness and heritage 

conservation.  In order to do this we require your 

help in the reorganizing and redeveloping this 

program.  If you’re interested and willing to help 

please contact Darlene Olson at 306-967-2582 by 

March 31st 2015. Please Help 

 

 

Fraud Seminar to be held in Eatonia  

March, 24 2015 

2:00 till 4:00pm 

  Meeting Room at the Community Hall                                         

please contact branch for details 

306-967-1212 

Stop in at the Branch for Coffee and 

Cookies March 27th. 

Steve, Denise, Marion & Lisa

   

100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 

Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 

Excluding Holidays 

(306) 628-4000 

Toll Free 844-494-0004 

FREE Delivery to Eatonia 

Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners 

Leader Pharmacy opened in Leader on 

January 19, 2015.  Owners, Leah Butt and 

Alison Deux, have been living and working 

in the area for the past several years.  Leah 

is married to local farm boy John Butt and 

in 2007 they moved to Leader.  In addition 

to owning and operating Leader Pharmacy 

and Leader Electric; they continue to farm 

with John's family near Mantario.  Alison 

moved to Leader in 2012 and for the past 2 

1/2 years she has been working closely 

with the staff at Eatonia Oasis Living to 

ensure residents receive the most benefit 

from their medications.  Leah, Alison, and 

staff pharmacist Les are always available 

to discuss your medications with you; in-

store, by phone, or at your home. Contact 

us toll free at 1-844-494-0004 to see how 

we can meet your health needs. We also 

offer free delivery to Eatonia, quit smoking 

sessions, blood pressure monitoring, and 

blister packing of medications. 
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Community Birthday 
Calendars 

They can be picked 

up March 17, 2015 at 

the St. Patrick’s Day 

Stew Supper,  
Or at  

The Eatonia Town Office, 

as well at the 
Eaton School Fruit Drive 

(Date to be announced) 
Thank You for 

supporting the 

Mantario Lions Club 

and  

the Eaton School  

Band Association. 
 

 

 

 

The Eatonia Library is having a book sale 

Date: March 17 & 24, 2015 

Time: 11:00 am-4:30 am 

Place: THE EATONIA LIBRARY 

Come shop our large selection of donated books in all 

categories; Mysteries, Romance, Westerns, Adult 

Fiction & Non-Fiction, Young Adults, Juvenile and 

Children’s Books 

Prices: Paper back .50cents each or 3/$1.00 

Hard Covers   $2.00 each or 3/$5.00 

Or fill a shopping bag for $5:00 

Refreshments will be served. 

Also check out our excellent selection of library books 

in all categories. We have so many new books and 

more coming every week. 

SEE YOU AT THE LIBRARY! 

INFORMATION METTING 

Anyone interested in joining the 

committee to get the Fowl Supper 

functioning again, please attend a 

meeting on  

Tuesday March 10, 2015  

1:30 p.m. 

 Council Chambers 

Town Office 302 Main Street 
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Looking to open a new business? 
Looking to improve an old business? 

New equipment? 
Need a loan? 

Want to help out your community? 
LET US HELP YOU  

IN RETURN YOU WILL HELP OTHERS! 

THE EATONIA SMALL BUSINESS LOAN 

ASSOCIATION (SBL) CAN OFFER YOU UP 

TO $20,000.00 WITH ONLY A SMALL 

INTEREST RATE OF 3.75% 

ALL INTEREST COLLECTED GOES BACK 

TO OUR COMMUNITY IN THE FORM OF 

DONATIONS TO LOCAL CLUBS AND 

CHARITIES 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

CONTACT MOOREASE (MOE) SCOTT 

306-460-9088 

Eatonia Library Board Raffle Draw 

1
st
 Prize-$275.00 Gift Certificate from 

     E & G Welding 

2
nd

 Prize-Hand Bag 

3
rd

 Prize-Earrings from  

Fifth Avenue Jewellery 
 

Tickets are $5.00 each or 3 for $10.00 

Thanks to Amanda Hammel from  

E & G Welding for her donation towards the 

first prize also Florence and Annette Palmer 

for their donation of the third prize 

Tickets can be purchased at the local 

businesses Prairie Centre Credit Union, 

Library, or from a library board member. 

Support our local library and purchase a ticket 

The tickets say $250.00 for first prize  

it is actually $275.00 

EATONIA LIONS CLUB TRIP OF THE 

MONTH WINNERS 

APRIL–Cuba-Jerome and Garnet 

Nunweiler 

MAY-Travel Voucher – Morgan Nunweiler 

JUNE –Banff Ski Weekend-Leah Copper 

JULY-San Francisco-Rhonda Somerville 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Ken and Elana 

Somerville 

AUGUST-Western Caribbean Cruise-

Collen Humeny 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Mac and Glenda 

Marchant 

SEPT-Vancouver Weekend-Drew and 

Patty Smith 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Bryan and Brenda 

Somerville 

OCT-Fantasy Land Weekend in 

Edmonton-Bob Adams 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Ron and Carey 

Howie 

NOV-Phoenix AZ–Kevin Lee  

Medicine Hat Lodge-Dale and Joanne 

Bredy 

DEC-Travel Voucher-Glenn Bahn 

(Kerrobert) 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Kathy and Don 

Punter 

JAN-Disneyland Holiday-Leah Cooper 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Tracy Radies 

FEB-Las Vegas- Dave Toporowski 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Darren Guidinger 
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Eatonia Oasis Employment Opportunities 

205 2nd Avenue West; Box 217 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

T: 1-306-967-2447 

F: 1-306-967-2434 

MAINTENANCE/CUSTODIAL 

PERMANENT CASUAL:   Relief to cover sick days and 

vacation. Qualifications must include knowledge of 

mechanics, plumbing, gardening and grounds 

keeping; and knowledge and/or willingness to learn 

operation of steam pressure boiler.  Must have ability 

to work independently with minimal supervision and 

be a self-starter. 

Job Description is available upon request. 

Union Affiliation:  CUPE. 

Salary:  $16.43-$17.71 per hour, in accordance with 

the current CUPE collective agreement. 

(Possibility of this becoming a Permanent Part-time 

position July 1, 2015) 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

TEMPORARY PART TIME:  To fill a Maternity Leave 

ending February 5/16.  Minimum 15 hours per week 

plus relief to cover sick days and vacation of the 

current Administrator.  Qualifications must include 

knowledge of Sage Accounting, experience in office 

administration and excellent computer skills.  Must 

have ability to work independently with minimal 

supervision and be a self-starter. 

Out of Scope position (not union affiliated) 

Job Description and salary will be discussed if/when 

applicant is chosen for an interview. 

RESIDENT CARE AIDE 

PERMANENT CASUAL:  Relief to cover sick days and 

vacation 

Qualifications must include completion of the 

Continuing Care Aide program (or equivalent) or 

willingness to obtain, First Aid/CPR Certification.   The 

Resident Care Aide will provide basic care to residents 

by assisting them with their personal, physical, social 

and recreational needs.  Must have ability to work 

independently with minimal supervision and be a self-

starter. 

Job Description is available upon request. 

Union Affiliation:  CUPE. 

Salary:  $17.47-$18.81 per hour, in accordance with 

the current CUPE collective agreement. 

HOUSEKEEPING/LAUNDRY/CARE AIDE 

PERMANENT CASUAL:  Relief to cover sick days and 

vacation 

Qualifications include Personal Care Worker program 

(arrangements will be made by facility after 

probationary period) First Aid/CPR Certification.  

Experience in Housekeeping/Laundry preferred.  

Position includes providing direct resident care.  Must 

have ability to work independently with minimal 

supervision and be a self-starter. 

Job Description is available upon request. 

Union Affiliation:  CUPE. 

Salary:  $14.95-$16.13 per hour, in accordance with 

the current CUPE 
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Eatonia Oasis Living – February 2015 

The month of February has gone by very 

quickly! We are all looking forward to spring! 

At this time, we have 22 residents living at 

EOL. We would like to welcome Paul and 

Susie Eremenko from Maple Creek to EOL. It 

is a pleasure getting to know you. We bid 

farewell to Dora Mullen who has move to the 

Eston Jubilee Lodge. We will miss you.  

Steve Bohachik from Eatonia is here for 

Respite care after a hospital stay. We hope 

you keep getting stronger!   

February’s activity schedule was packed full 

of fun!  We have been continuing with 

exercises and Chair Yoga. Thank you, Janice 

Burns, for taking time to do this, and to the 

ladies from the community who join us. The 

residents who faithfully attend truly 

appreciate it. We enjoyed baking cookies and 

butter tarts, playing ‘Guess the Word’ and 

games on the Wii. We have started playing 

shuffleboard again and are getting quite good 

at it! One of the residents are very 

competitive! The ladies were pampered with 

manicures. Thank you to Pat Tilbert for 

helping with this.  Everyone enjoys your 

talents! Crafts with Marie are still very well 

attended…the residents made some 

Valentine’s hearts to hang at the nurses’ 

station. Thank you to Marie Smith for 

organizing this, and thank you to Janice 

Burns and Winnie Larson for helping!  The 

residents look forward to seeing you all. We 

are still holding our weekly Bingos, too. If 

anyone would like to come out to help with 

this or any other activity, please call Vicki or 

Cora at (306)967-2447.   

Our weekly Church services are very 

important to the residents. We would like to 

thank all the ladies and gentlemen who take 

the time to help fulfill the residents’ spiritual 

needs by providing these services. They are 

held every Wednesday afternoon at 2:30 if 

anyone would like to join us!  We are also 

celebrating “World Day of Prayer” here on 

March 6, 2015. Everyone is welcome to 

attend. 

We had one birthday to celebrate this month.  

Happy Birthday to Emma Whitmarsh!  The 

Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary hosted the 

party on Family Day. We played some “Card 

Bingo” with prizes of chocolate, lotions, lip 

balm and more! We had red velvet cake with 

ice cream and strawberries, to get in the spirit 

of Valentine’s Day. It was delicious! Thank 

you ladies, for a wonderful afternoon.   

Amy and her Playschool children held their 

Valentine’s Day Party at EOL this month.  It 

was a lot of fun! Thank you to Amy and all her 

helpers for making time for us. The residents 

enjoy seeing the young ones! 

Thank you to Winnie Larson for volunteering 

in the evenings to help serve lunch. The 

residents like to see you and the staff 

appreciate the help!  

Finally, we would like to thank each and 

every one of you who donated in any way to 

Eatonia Oasis Living. Your thoughtfulness 

and generosity is greatly appreciated! 

HAVE A GREAT MONTH! 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING BOILER/CHILLER REPLACEMENT 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the replacement of our Boilers/Chiller. We still have a ways to go! The Eatonia Community Services 

Cooperative is also fundraising for us, so consider donating your screenings to them. 

If you would like to make a donation, there are options available:     

 CROP DRIVE:  When hauling your crop to the terminal, please consider donating 50 bushels, 100 bushels or more of cereals, pulses, 

canola or any other.  Your terminal manager can provide more details on how to make a donation this way. 

 CHARITABLE DONATION OF SECURITIES:  When you donate a publicly listed security with accrued capital gains, you benefit 

from the elimination of the capital gain plus the donation tax credit.  The combined tax saving can be quite significant.  Contact Cora 

Knuttila at 306-967-2447 for more information. 

 MONETARY DONATIONS:  Can be made in a variety of ways.  If you wish to make a donation, please detach the form at the bottom 

of the page, drop off or mail to: 

     Eatonia Oasis Living 
    205 2nd Avenue West, Box 217 
    Eatonia, SK    S0L 0Y0 
___________________________________________________ 

NAME: ________________________________________ PHONE #: ________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

TOWN/CITY: ____________________________   POSTAL CODE: _________________________________ 

Donation receipts will be issued; all donations are tax deductible.  Charitable # 86907 4492 RR0001 
Tax receipt issued to ______________________________(If different from above) 
Option A: One Time Donation 

 I would like to make a $_________ Cash or Cheque (please circle) contribution to EOL.   

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   

Option B: Split Donation (some now and some later) 

 I would like to make a $_________ contribution to EOL now and pledge $_________ to  be paid  _____________________ 

(date/year). 

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.  

Option C: Pre Authorized Debit (directly from your account) 

 I have included a cheque marked “VOID” to show you the account to be used.   

 I authorize EOL to deduct my monthly donation of $_________ beginning in: ________________ (month/year) on the 

 1st __________            15th __________            Other __________             

 Please complete the Pre-Authorized Debit (PAD) Agreement available at EOL
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NOW IS THE TIME TO ASSESS YOUR HEALTH INSURANCE NEEDS! 

THE EATONIA & DISTRICT CHAMBER OF COMMERCE WILL BE HOLDING AN 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING ABOUT THE “CHAMBER OF COMMERCE EXTENDED 

HEALTH INSURANCE PLANS” AND INVITE THE RESIDENTS OF EATONIA AND 

THE SURROUNDING AREAS TO ATTEND: 

WHO?  

ANY 1 PERSON FIRMS / FARMING COMPANIES / 

RANCHES / HOME BASED-BUSINESSES (GUARANTEED COVERAGE FOR 

COMPANIES WITH 3 OR MORE EMPLOYEES) 

WHAT?   

EXTENSION HEALTH PLANS DESIGNED EXCLUSIVELY FOR YOU! 

WHERE?  

 EATONIA COMMUNITY HALL, MAIN STREET EATONIA SK 

WHEN?  

 MARCH 24, 2015 

6:00- SUPPER (SAUSAGE & PEROGIES) 

7:00- MEETING 

 

PLEASE RSVP TO 

DEBBIE KROEKER AT 967-2506 

 

WHY?  

HEALTH CARE RELATED COSTS, SUCH AS AMBULANCE SERVICES, PRESCRIPTION 

DRUG COSTS, DENTAL COVERAGE, 

DISABILITY INSURANCE, CRITICAL ILLNESS, AND MANY MORE                             

COSTS, ARE NOT COVERED 

UNDER THE SASKATCHEWAN GOVERNMENT HEALTH PLAN. 

 

THE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE GROUP INSURANCE PLANS                                                                                                                           

 

ARE TAILOR-MADE PLANS TO SUIT YOUR NEEDS & BUDGET! 
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March Rec News 

3 on 3 Rec Hockey Tournament 

March 13 & 14 

Registration- $40/player. Open to all players 19 years 

& older. Deadline is March 3. 

Limited space available so register early to guarantee 

your spot. (spot will not be held without payment).  

Contact Nicole at the rec office for more info or to 

register. 967-2557 (office)  460-7130 (cell-call or text) 

or email at eatoniarec@sasktel.net     

Admission: Silver collection 

Progressive 50/50 

Friday March 13 

*Pub Night starting at 5pm in the Arena Kitchen Lobby 

*Team Draft and Calcutta (approx. 8pm) 

Saturday March 14 

*Games begin at 10am 

*Beer Gardens and Concession 

*Pasta Supper at the Arena 

Proceeds to the Recreation Facilities 
 

Open Funspiel --March 20 & 21(we may have to 

start on Thursday night depending on number 

of teams) 

Entry Fee-$160/team, all ages welcome.   

Enter as a team or individual.  Guaranteed 3 games.   

75% Cash Payout. Entry deadline is March 16 at noon.   

Contact Nicole at the rec office for more info or to 

register call 306- 967-2557 (office)  

306-460-7130 (call or text) or email at 

eatoniarec@sasktel.net   

Silent Auction & Prizes 

Supper Saturday Night (more info to come) 

Proceeds to the Recreation Facilities 
 

Minor Ball  

Minor Ball Registration Deadline is March 26. Please 

register on or before this date. Forms will be sent 

home through the school and playschool or you can 

contact the rec office and have a form emailed to you.   

Coaches needed: Please contact the rec office if you 

are interested in coaching t-ball or minor ball. 

Swimming Pool:   

We are now accepting applications for 

lifeguard/instructor positions at the Eatonia Swimming 

Pool.  Please submit resume with a copy of your 

qualifications by March 31.  Resumes can be dropped 

off at the rec office, emailed, faxed or mailed.   

If you don’t currently have proper qualifications but 

are planning to do so please still apply and state what 

courses you are or will be enrolled in. 

Now is the time to look into training courses or 

recertification.  Some upcoming courses are listed on 

the Lifesaving Society website at 

www.lifesavingsociety.sk.ca  

If you have questions about lifeguarding requirements, 

courses, etc. please call or email the rec office. 
 

Summer Playground Program 

The Eatonia Recreation Board is looking for 2 or 3 

motivated and dependable individuals that enjoy 

working with children to coordinate and supervise the 

summer playground program.  Employment is 1 or 2 

days a week through July and August.  Please submit 

resume  

by May 6.   
 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are used 

to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, recreation 

and community groups in the province. Community 

groups in Eatonia receive funding from the 

Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 306-967-2557 

Fax: 306-967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 



     

                                                                                                                                     MARCH 2015 

 

www.eatonia.ca  

 

15 

 


